
School Council Minutes       30.4.18 
 
Present: 
Y1 Mila & Mason Y2 Torben & Tehani Y3 Amelie & Luca Y4Edg Olivia & Kristopher 
Y4Ess Daisy & Kiah Y5 Elmo & Evie Y6 Ethan & Sasha 
Miss Essery        

              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks for feeding back your ideas about bullying.   
 
We talked about where we think bullying may happen and some thoughts that were 
suggested were siblings at home, at school, in the playground, online and at clubs 
outside of school. 
  
We had a discussion about why bullying may happen and we feel that it may be caused 
by jealousy, it may start as a joke and then turn into real bullying or it could be that the 
bully is having a hard time at home and so is a bully to others as an outlet for their 
unhappiness or anger. 
 
 We defined bullying as “doing unkind things to someone again and again and again to 
make them feel bad”.  Year Five also described it a “form of pain on the inside”.   
 
Some children feel that they have been victims of bullying in the past or have witnessed 
some form of bullying happening at our school. 
 
Most importantly, we talked about what to do if you think that you or someone you 
know is being bullied.  Please tell someone whether that is your grown up or a teacher 
at school or your friends.   
 
Let’s work together to stamp bullying out! 
 
Next week, we will be discussing the following: 
How are you feeling at school? 
Are there any issues you would like to discuss? 
Do you have any ideas or thoughts that you would like discuss about school? 
Please talk about the above with your class and gather information and ideas for our 
next meeting.  Thanks  
 
 
 

Next Meeting: Thursday 10th May 
 


